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Next Meeting:
Tuesday,
March 22
7:00 pm

Kendallville Community
Learning Center

Room B

-This Month's Meeting-
Community Learning Center (CLC)
401 East Diamond St Kendallville

Tuesday, Feb 22 - 7:00 p.m.

Program by Cathy Holman
COMING EVENTS:
Feb 22 - NNT Mtg: Cathy Holman March
will be sharing tips on making RIRTHIDAYSY
your long-armer your best - Arin Fordeck

- |
friend. Guests are welcome! 6- Susan Bryant

Feb 21-26 Six Sisters Shop Hop 6- Kim Marti
Caroline’s has your free passports. 23- Danielle Norden
24- Jen Dornbush
Mar 22 - NNT Mtg: Donna Kooistra: 28- Doris Goins
"While the Bread Was Baking." 30- Ernestine Stanley

Quilt appraisals: $65 written, $30

verbal. Sign up with Pam.
Bring a friend too!

Apr 23,10:30-Carriage House
lunch and quilts with Rebecca D
Haarer. Mmbrs $15, Guests $24. > !
Sign up with Pam.

2022 Eye Candy Quilt & Textile Challenge

Keep working on your Eye Candy projects! The
challenge will now be held on April 26, 2022, due
to programming changes. You are welcome to
purchase another bag for $1. If you have questions,
please see Nancy Reed or Caroline North.



(LC Sewing Center

We are looking for someone
to teach a fat quarter class
project in March. If you are
interested, see Macy or Doris.

Short Cut to Meeting
Use door #13 to enter Room B
from the Sheridan St lot.

Mask Wearing at Meetings

Due to Noble County increased
positivity rates for the Omicron
variant of Covid-19, we encourage
you to wear masks (if possible)
during our meeting. We are ina
smaller room now with less space
and air circulation.

Roll Call Feb. 22
Think about why you

enjoy being a member of

Noble Nimble Thimbles.

Donna Kooistra's program in March:
While the Bread Was Baking.

This lecture will focus on needlework and
other pastimes that women were occupied
with during and after the Great Depression.
Examples would be linens, doilies, dresser
scarves, tea table cloths, and many other
items that perhaps took less time than the
quilts we see from that era. These items could
be worked on "while the bread was baking."
Donna will talk about the history going into
this time period and share special linens and
examples of projects for beautifying the home.
Participants are encouraged to bring linens
or handmade items from the 1930s - 1940s
that may mean something special to them.
Of course, Donna will also bring some quilts to
share from this era in history where women
made their homes a pleasant place to be in
difficult days.

For quilt appraisals, you must sign up with
Pam. Costs are $65 written, $30 verbal.

Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN 46701

www.noblenimblethimbles.com
Noblenimblethimbles on FaceBook

President - Cheryl Coons clgcoons67@gmail.com

Vice President - Julie Kessler juliakessler2016@gmail.com
Secretary - Althea Clugston scrapnquilt.2013@gmail.com
Treasurer - Marylin Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com

Historian - Althea Clugston scrapnquilt.2013@gmail.com
Newsletter - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com

Website/email - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org
Program Coordinator - Pam Etheridge pametheridge@gmail.com
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com




